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2024-11-25 23:00 CD-1 Rezoning: 1068-
1090 Burnaby Street and 

1318 Thurlow Street

Support Supporting the rezoning to provide 300 homes in Vancouver is a vital step 
toward addressing our city's housing crisis. With escalating rental and 
housing costs, the addition of these homes will offer much-needed relief for 
families, workers, and individuals struggling to find affordable housing. This 
initiative aligns with Vancouver’s commitment to sustainability, inclusivity, 
and livability by creating diverse housing options close to transit, schools, 
and community resources.

Rezoning allows for efficient land use, maximizing space in areas capable of 
supporting increased density without compromising the city’s character. It 
fosters community growth and supports local businesses by ensuring more 
people can live where they work and play.

Investing in housing today builds a foundation for a more equitable and 
prosperous Vancouver tomorrow. Let’s embrace this opportunity to enhance 
affordability, reduce homelessness, and create a city where everyone has a 
place to call home.

Cedric Kamani Mount Pleasant

2024-11-26 01:15 CD-1 Rezoning: 1068-
1090 Burnaby Street and 

1318 Thurlow Street

Support I would like to offer some comments on the rezoning application by Anthem 
Properties at 1068-1090 Burnaby St and 1318 Thurlow St. As a resident of 
Vancouver, I want to see more housing investment in our community, 
particularly secured rental and below market housing which is a vital 
necessity for the vast majority who cannot afford to purchase a home in 
Vancouver. Many of my friends and colleagues are renters, and I see far too 
many people leaving the City because of the housing situation. I think it’s 
great that more housing, especially much needed rental, is being proposed 
here. The existing building is looking pretty tired, and does not maximize 
housing potential, and I am looking forward to seeing this site renewed with 
new housing. I hope that you will continue to support this application when 
it comes before Council for a Public Hearing on Tuesday.

Danielle Lim Downtown

2024-11-26 10:13 CD-1 Rezoning: 1068-
1090 Burnaby Street and 

1318 Thurlow Street

Support Mayor and Council,

Please find attached a support letter on behalf of the West End BIA for 
Anthem Properties' rezoning proposal for 1068-1090 Burnaby Street and 
1318 Thurlow Street.

kind regards,

Teri Smith

Organization BIA - 
West End

I do not live in 
Vancouver
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https://cov311prfileuploadstcc01.blob.core.windows.net/attachment-blob-container/b77d24f1-d958-4cba-a327-df7b8919e3ab/Support_Letter_-_Anthem_Properties_-_1068-1090_Burnaby.pdf?sv=2021-06-08&st=2024-11-26T06%3A13%3A23Z&se=2049-11-13T12%3A40%3A23Z&sr=b&sp=r&sig=n8PB8yc9VlReXwyLDYTfGEDzOxRdRlELvDlMSceEm80%3D

